



Tracy O. King Chair

## COMMITTEE ON BORDER & INTERNATIONAL AFFAIRS Texas House of Representatives

## RECEIVED

September 6, 2007

SEP 07 2007

OPINION COMMITTEE

The Honorable Greg Abbott Attorney General of Texas 300 W. 15th St. Austin, TX 78701

RQ-0619-GA

Dear Attorney General Abbott:

I am requesting your legal opinion on the following questions:

Is a private non-profit economic development foundation which receives part of its funding from quasi-public utilities, such as CPS Energy or San Antonio Water System, subject in part or in whole to the Texas Public Information Act?

Must it account to the public for the portion of its budget received from these utilities if so requested under the Texas Public Information Act?

Thank you for your assistance. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Tracy O. King